NEWSLETTER DECEMBER
2022

Dear friends and supporters,

At the end of the year, we thank you
again for your great commitment and
trust in our work in Nepal.

"Let's try to see the best in everyone, to
see the other in the best possible light.
This attitude immediately creates a
feeling of closeness, a kind of
inclination, a connection."

This quote from the Dalai Lama applies
to our work in Nepal in many ways,
explaining the great efforts of the team
and the closeness to the local people.

Thank you for supporting us in giving
people opportunities and
accompanying them in difficult times.
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The road to Ruby Valley is long. After 11 hours by car and 5 hours on foot, you reach the valley
which lies often in the shadow of the mountains. In the winter time, from December to February,
it gets quite cold, and the children often freeze while sitting in unheated classrooms.

OLOW has already supported the children of the Sat Kanya Elementary School in 2020 with
winter clothes, and now the school has requested our support again because the need is still there
and more children are attending the school.

Just now on 23 December, we handed over sweaters, tracksuits, scarves, hats, and shoes to 96
children. We thank Alexander Faccioli for his initiative in launching a fundraiser for this purpose.
Many thanks to all supporters who make this assistance possible.

Some time has passed since Leonie York and Stephanie Theis, the
two founders of the association, studied social work at the
University of Siegen in 2009. But thanks to Biilent Cengiz and
Alex Mosig, we, OLOW, and our work in Nepal are still being
talked about on the premises of the Kult-Kaff. Biilent has been
with the association since it was founded and has managed to
organize the event "mulled wine donation'" at the University of
Siegen in the Kult-Kaff every year for 10 years. We thank you and
Alex from the bottom of our hearts for so much commitment and
tireless support! This year Alex and Biilent were able to
successfully pass on the "scepter" and so for the first time, a new
and extremely committed team was found that organized the
fundraising at the university independently and passionately,
and they will continue to do so in the future! Thank you very

much! You are great!
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Many thanks to Wibke and Mario

Another special thanks goes to Wibke Weidekamp and Mario Wolf
for their helping hands. Wibke has been supporting us for 10 years
with the association's bookkeeping and the preparation of the
financial reports and Mario has provided us with our website, email
account, and his IT skills since the association was founded.

You are often in the background, but you enable us to do our work in
Nepal and are important links between Germany and Nepal. It's nice
to have you on board for so long, and we look forward to the next
few years with you! Thank you very much!

With joy in what is to come, we close this year together and start the new one.

For the coming holidays, we wish you and your family a nice and peaceful time, as well as a good
start to a healthy new year.

Your OneLoveOneWorld Team in Nepal and Germany

Donation Account Contact




